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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 
 

7th September 2021 
          

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
There are pupils in our school who have severe, life-threatening allergies to nuts and eggs.  
 
Being around these items, or anyone who has eaten them, may provoke a severe allergic 
reaction. 
 
For the safety of these pupils we are asking parents not to send any food containing these 
items to school. 
 
This includes: 

Eggs 
Peanuts 
Peanut Butter 
Nutella 
All other nuts and nut butters 
Nut Oils 
Nut Flavourings etc 

 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss D Henley 
Principal 

 

http://www.portersgrange.co.uk/
mailto:office@portersgrange.southend.sch.uk

